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CITY OF STOCKTON TO HOST STOCKTON POLICE CHIEF TOWN HALL  

Community Opportunity to Meet and Hear from Finalist Candidates 
 

STOCKTON, Calif. – On Wednesday, April 20, 2022, at 5:30 p.m., the City of Stockton will 

host a Town Hall Meeting with the finalist candidates for Stockton’s next Chief of Police. 

The Stockton Police Chief Candidate Town Hall will be held at the Bob Hope Theatre, 242 

E. Main St. All members of the community are welcome and encouraged to attend.   

The City of Stockton has engaged in a nationwide search, following the December 

2021 retirement of Chief Eric Jones, who held the position for nearly a decade as 

Stockton’s forty-ninth police chief.  

“We are extremely grateful to Interim Chief James Chraska, who has led the 

department while the City conducts a thorough and robust search and interview process,” 

said City Manager Harry Black. “Stockton has been fortunate to have a police department 

that is recognized for its excellence in leadership and an Interim Chief that has provided 

continuity during the transition.” 

Additional information about the finalist candidates will be available the week before 

the Town Hall.  Please call (209) 937-8827 or email Connie.Cochran@stocktonca.gov for 

additional information.   

### 
All news releases can be found on the City of Stockton website at www.stocktonca.gov/news. 

Please follow us at: www.facebook.com/CityofStockton   www.twitter.com/StocktonUpdates 

www.YouTube.com/StocktonUpdates 
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